Town of Oulu Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget Town Hall

November 30, 2015 ~ 6:32 p.m. – 6:44 p.m.

The November 30, 2015 Town of Oulu Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget was called to order at 6:32 p.m. at the town hall by Chair Sandra Rantala. Notices were posted at the Town Hall, Oulu Pines, Solid Waste Transfer Site and the Town website on November 14, 2015, and published in the *Daily Press* on November 14, 2015.

Board members presented an overview and explanation of the proposed budget and levy for 2016.

Motion by Ken Rantala, second by Margie Lahti to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 6:44 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Diana Reijo, Clerk